
YOU CAN’T HIDE THAT
Cold Spring Elementary School

We had a blast at our Halloween parade and parties! Thank you everyone for
joining us and to those who sent in donations, planned the parties, and volunteered
their time. Also, a huge shout out and thank you to the Thomas Wootton High
School Drumline for leading the way in our parade! They sounded amazing!

Also, a special thank you to Ms. Litt le for organizing another wonderful Cold Spring
Library Pumpkin Patch!  We had over 80 pumpkins and they all looked fantastic.

Please take a moment to read the November Issue of The
Cougar Connection linked below.
https://www.smore.com/qepatm
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